
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 24th February 2025 

 
 

 
 

English 

To celebrate World Book Week, our English 

lessons will be focusing on a poem from one 

of the greatest books ever – The Lord of the 

Rings.   

 

Maths   

In Maths, we will be delving deeper into our 

unit around measurement. We will first be 

looking at equivalent measurements around 

mm, cm, m.   

 

Geography 

Our next unit will be focusing on our local 

area, our first lesson will be zoning in on 

learning about our county.   

 

Science 

The classes will be starting our next unit all 

about plants.  

 

Spelling  

This week the spelling is ‘j’. Please find the 

words below:  

 

 
 

 

 

    

 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 

 

SWIMMING 

Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need 

to bring in a swimming hat, swimming costume 

and their towel. Please ensure this is all named. 

Children come dressed in school uniform as 

normal on Wednesdays.  

 

New PE day 

Year 3 will be lucky enough to have the great 

opportunity to have a specialist dance coach 

teach them PE this term. As a result of this, PE 

will now take place on a Friday.  

  

 

World Book Day dress up 

Boxgrove will be celebrating world book day on 

Thursday 28th of February. The children have 

the option to dress up as a book character and 

bring in a book of their choice.  

 

Water Bottle and Snacks   

Please send your child in with a bottle of water 

to have during the day. Please ensure it is 

named. Children can bring in a snack for 

morning play. This should be fruit, vegetable 

sticks or a sandwich- no nuts or chocolate 

bars please. 

 

 

 
  

 


